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City Clerk's Office

TO:

FROM:

DATE:

Mayor and City Council

Diane Voss

September 5, 2008

SUBJECT: Item #18 a-g: Requests RE: Music Walk

Staff has repeatedly attempted to get the necessary information from the MSCD in order to make a
recommendation pertaining to its requests related to the Music Walk event scheduled for September 18.
Specifically, City staff wants verification from the businesses on the east end of Main Street that they
will not be too adversely affected by the closure of that portion of the street. As of late Friday
afternoon, staff has not received that information and phone calls to the MSCD Office have not been
returned.

If the requested information is submitted by Monday, the Council Action Form will be emailed to you.
If not, staff will pull this item from the Agenda.

Thank you!
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